

Phyllis Kraemer, President P.O. Box 65601 Dundas Postal Outlet Dundas, ON L9H 6Y6 Telephone: 905-627-5880

March 6, 2012

Mayor & Members of Council City of Hamilton 71 Main Street West Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y5

Dear Mr. Mayor and City Council,

## Re: Food Truck Licensing in Hamilton

Please be advised that the Board of Directors for the Downtown Dundas Business Improvement Area (BIA) approved unanimously the following motion at their Board meeting on Tuesday, March 6, 2012:

"That consultation must take place with all affected BIA's and business districts if any changes to the current Refreshment Vehicle By-law are to be contemplated by the City of Hamilton."

We respectfully request that Council direct staff to recognize the on-going viability of the City's many hard-working BIA's by including these significant stakeholders in the dialogue and process of developing an effective Food Truck Licensing By-law for the City of Hamilton.

We appreciate your consideration of our request and look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Phyllis Kraemer

President